
 
Northburn Primary School 

Christmas Newsletter 
 
Non Uniform Day 
Friday 1st December, non- uniform day for donations towards Christmas Market. Children in Nursery, 
Reception, year 1 and 2 to bring chocolates, children in year 3, 4, 5 & 6 to bring bottles. 
 
Carol Service 
Monday 4th December 7.00pm at St Nicholas Church, all welcome.                   
 
Christmas Market 
Wednesday 6th December, 3.15pm in school. 
 
Extended Day 
Monday 11th December, children can stay in school until 5.00pm for hot chocolate and cookies, 
please ensure you complete a reply slip if you wish your child to stay. 
 
Reception Nativity 
Wednesday 13th December, 9.15am. Each child will be issued for 4 tickets for their family to use. 
 
Nursery Carols 
Thursday 14th December, parents are invited to come along at 10.40am or 2.15pm. 
 
Christmas Dinner, Jumper Day & Decorate a Bauble 
The P.T.A has organised a fun Christmas craft day for all the children on Friday the 15th December. 
On the day your child can wear a Christmas jumper or colourful top but should still wear the rest of 
their school uniform as usual. They will have the chance to decorate a bauble which, when dry they 
will be able to take home to hang on your Christmas tree or give to someone special. We ask for a £1 
donation.  All money raised will be donated to the ‘Save the Children’ Christmas jumper appeal. 
 
Christmas Parties: 

 Nursery - 18th December (the party will take place within their usual session, children who 
attend 30 hours will have their party in the afternoon) 

 Key stage 1 (classes 4, 5 & 6) 19th December (in the afternoon). 

 Upper key stage 2 (classes 10, 11, 12) 20th December (in the afternoon). 

 Lower Key stage 2 (classes 7, 8, 9) 21st December (in the afternoon). 
 

Your child should come to school on their party day wearing comfortable party clothes and 
footwear suitable for outside breaks and active party games. Children will be decorating a party 
bag to bring home, they should bring this back into school on their party day with a snack or treat for 
themselves to have during the party. We will provide drinks. Your child will have their usual school 
dinner or packed lunch, the party snack is extra so doesn’t need to be huge! 
 
N.B Party food must not contain nuts or nut products as we have children with nut allergies in 
school. 
 
I hope you and your children will all enjoy the festive season ahead and that you can all join us at one 
of the events. 
 
Mrs Jane Davison 
School Business Manager 
 

          


